FSBSC Submission 1081

Kirra Vanzetti

From: Delany family

Sent: Thursday, 6 July 2017 10:36 AM

To: LCSC

Subject: Fire Services Reconstructure Proposal

| object to the lack of detail of the terms of this Select Committee . There is no Volunteer Firemen, no members
of the comunity, no representatives of VFBV, CFA, or MFB on this committee. Just hand picked politicians whose
knowledge of the Fire Service may be scanty at best.
Combining this restructure bill with compensation for firemen who contact caancer as a result of their work place
actions is unethical and completely unacceptable.
| would be happy if the MFB remained the same but took over the outer Melbourne area e.g. Dandenong, Werribee,
and leave the CFA structure as is in all other countrry areas.

Yours, John Delany
Volunteer CFA member (55 years)

10of1





